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Elisa Nelson Elementary will participate in the AAA School Safety Patrol 

Program for the 2019-2020 school year.  Fifth grade students who are 

interested in becoming a patrol will be asked to complete an application 

during the 1st week of school. Appointments and orientation will be 

completed during the second week of school.  

AAA School Safety Patrol members are school-sponsored student 

volunteers who direct children, not traffic. They also serve as role models 

and leaders on the campus for younger children. 

 

School Safety Patrol members may have the following duties: 

• Complete training in traffic and school safety. 

• Assist during morning and afternoon bus and car line duty.  

• Teach fellow students about traffic and school safety.  

• Monitor the flow of on-campus foot traffic.  

• Serve in other leadership roles under the direction of school officials. 

 


